WELCOME TO THE NEW ADDITION AT
AMANDA MOORE ELEMENTARY!

We are so grateful to our voters for supporting our 2021 Facilities Bond and
making these amazing updates to our schools possible. It is exciting to see the
projects come to life from design to construction. Amanda Moore students are
now experiencing a transformation in their learning thanks to these new spaces!

Be sure and visit these classrooms before or after your conference tonight.
Classes are expected to begin on Monday, December 2.

STEM Classroom

Our STEM space is an incredible spot to foster
curiosity, critical thinking, and hands-on
learning. Students will work on collaborative
projects that encourage teamwork. From
building structures to designing simple machines,
all grades will learn the value of collaboration,
which fosters problem-making skills.

Art Classroom

Amanda Moore students can make the most of
the new art room in various ways. Comfortable
seating allows for longer and more focused
sessions. Also, the room has been designed to be
versatile so it can accommodate different
activities and class sizes.

Music Classroom

The new music room is an incredible space for
elementary students to explore and cultivate
their musical talents. The room has been
designed with good acoustics to help students
understand sound dynamics. Having the room
away from the general education setting will
prevent disturbance to other classes.

Thank you for your support!
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